
News & Views

COVID protocols at the church:
We are back to in-person Sunday worship services at 9 am and 10:30 am. We require that
all those attending wear a mask.
We will livestream the 10:30 a.m. service only. Click here. Visit the website for the most up-
to-date information and to see how specific events are affected.

February 13, 2022
In-person worship

​6th Sunday after Epiphany
Installation of Current Officers

Richard Miller preaching

Watch online at 10:30 AM

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Upcoming preachers:
February 20 - Katy Shevel
February 27- Katy Shevel

Sunday Programs

Adult Education
9:00a - Bible Study w/ Joe Modica - Knox Rm.
& Zoom
9:30a - WPC Book Club Discussion - Fireside
10:30a -WPC Book Club Discussion - Fireside
11:45a - WTMP - Fireside Rm.
 
Youth
9:00a - Confirmation - 208, 209
​10:30a - MS / HS Sunday School - 208, 209
5:00p- Westminster Choir
6:00p - Youth Group - 208, 209
 
Children
9:00a - Children's Program - 204
10:30a - Sunday School - Davidson Hall

Join us in welcoming Collette Anderson, our new Interim Worship & Music
Administrative Assistant!

Collette joins us on a part-time basis as we navigate a period of transition within the church office. She is
assisting with various administrative tasks, such as creating the Sunday bulletin, creating worship slides,
managing the Powerpoint on the screen in the Connector, and providing much support to efforts of the
Music Ministry.

While new to the role, Collette is not new to WPC. She began working as an assistant to the Children’s Choir
program in September 2016. An accomplished singer, she has substituted for both our soprano and alto soloists
for Sunday worship and in 2019 sang in The Wayne Oratorio Society’s performances of Elijah at both Wayne
Presbyterian Church and the National Cathedral.
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High School Hangouts

Youth hangouts are weekly! High schoolers are
invited to come to the church from 4-5 p.m.
every Thursday for socializing.

Middle School Lock In

The Youth Group Middle School Lock In is on
February 18th and 19th. Join us for pizza,
games, a movie and more!! Contact Austin
Ricketts with questions.

Adult Ed Offering: Critical Race
Theory, Intersectionality, & Social
Justice

On Sunday, February 20th and Sunday, 27th,
David Bronkema, Ph.D. will be speaking in the
Chapel at 10:30 a.m. To attend via Zoom, please
register here. There is no need to register if
attending in-person.

Dr. Bronkema will be addressing a central
question: from a Christian viewpoint, what is all
the uproar about?

Adult Ed
Music: A Vessel for the Sacred

Wednesdays at 7:30 p.m. with Katy Shevel and Tim Evers
A Three Class Series March 9th, 16th, and 23rd in the Chapel

Music is beautiful. It stirs our hearts and shapes our imaginations. Human beings have always been
driven to express ourselves creatively through music and the arts. In the Wayne Oratorio Society’s
upcoming concert series this April, we are invited to experience how great music renders our innermost
beliefs about God and the world around us. Karl Jenkins’ The Peacemakers, drawing on texts from some
of the greatest theological thinkers of our time,and Beethoven’s Ninth Symphony, which sets the “Ode to
Joy” by Fredrich Schiller, summon us to experience what the theological themes of peace and joy sound
like. Join Tim Evers and Katy Shevel for a collaborative three-part discussion interpreting the theology,
context, and beauty behind the music of Karl Jenkins’ The Peacemakers and Beethoven’s Ninth.

Black History Month Event

Main Line Mentoring and the Radnor Township
Civic Association Board are celebrating Black
History Month! This Saturday, February 12th
from 2-4 p.m., they invite you to visit and learn
about their historic building, RTCA Hall.

Learn more or contact Kevin Stroman with
questions.

Sign up for Rev.
Katy's Newsletter!

Want a fun way to keep
in touch with Rev. Katy
and her published
writings? Sign up here to
receive a new monthly
newsletter from Katy to
read her latest articles and for a source or two of
faithful inspiration!  

Hospitality Update - Note from Rev. Katy:

Our Hospitality Steering Committee has completed its work! Coming out
of this pandemic, our hope is to rebuild connections within our
community of faith and to refocus our energies on outreach to visitors.
We have identified several key ministries and programs that we would
like to launch (and in some cases relaunch) in spring and summer of

2022. To name a few, we would like to restart the Andrew Ministry Program, the Stephen Ministry
Program, and to launch some new small group ministries. Please read our complete summary report and
list of recommendations.
 
Now I need some help from all of you! If you are interested in nurturing the practice of hospitality and
community outreach in our church, please email Katy.

Elder / Deacon Installation

There will be an installation for Elders and Deacons who have gone through the officer
training this upcoming Sunday, February 13th during the 10:30 a.m. service.

mailto:austin@waynepres.org
https://bit.ly/wpc-crtreg
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/blackhistorymonth?__eep__=6&__cft__%5B0%5D=AZXZADzA3KVf7TJTylna-hEr8GxiEJqy38XCqfogBts4ao_r-hzU-KjRDGQGx-1GtjKjeU7h2vaXzTkiPiuf7OiWLLf452g4FGnrqmkX_Oc41XLmsz2Sc4OOYcB2LOV706H2e04e2FDdl5xPP-gJ5rmlj_nQTFPSRn5YWqJk9EtxsGsafyDRz2sLmhNR2A6IYEA&__tn__=*NK-R
http://bit.ly/wpcmission
mailto:kstroman@mainlinementoring.org
mailto:kstroman@mainlinementoring.org
https://katyshevel.com
https://waynepres.org/anchor/hospitality-steering-committee-recommendations/
mailto:katy@waynepres.org


Wayne Presbyterian Church | 610-688-8700 | www.waynepres.org
125 E. Lancaster Ave. | Wayne, PA 19087

https://waynepres.org/

